
 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme, 

Office of Environmental Sustainability, 

 

 

         20th February 2024 

Ref: 136.04-EPA-09-24 

EPA Ref: W0136-04 

 

To whom it concerns, 

 

We reluctantly consent to the requested extension date of the 18th of October 2024. Our 

reluctance is due to the fact that the application was lodged on the 9th of February 2023. 

 

Kind Regards, 

David Naughton.  

Head of Environmental Ire. 

 


